Division of Student Affairs Overtime Procedure for Classified Staff
During certain times of the year a traditional 40 hour work week may not be appropriate. In such cases, the supervisor should determine a flex schedule and notify the employee no less than three working days in advance. 
If a flex-schedule is not possible, a request for overtime is to be submitted through  the AVP to the VPSA.  The recommendation must include a rationale as to why flex time is not an option. An estimate and a source of funding for the overtime are to be included in the recommendation.
Non-exempt employees are compensated for overtime when all hours worked in a given week (Sunday through Saturday) are in excess of 40 hours.
Division approved overtime requests are to be submitted through workflow in advance. Actual hours worked are to be recorded. The approval process drop down box allows the submitter to select two approvers. Those approvers should be the appropriate AVP and VPSA. The form will automatically be sent to the VPFA.
